
  

 

Gracehill – Potential World Heritage Site 

Public meeting 
Who:  

You are invited. Anyone with an interest who just wants to 

have an update or hear more is very welcome. 

When: 

Monday 17th June 2024 @ 7.30 pm 

Where: 

Cennick Hall, Church Road,  Gracehill 

What: 

A presentation and discussion.  

There will be an opportunity to ask questions. 

Why:    

An update on the World Heritage journey and what it means 

for the local area and the region.  

There is huge potential – the only limitation is our imagination!  

 

Please come along and hear more. 
For further information please see our Website 

www.gracehillvillage.org 
 

All welcome. 

http://www.gracehillvillage.org/

